

August 17, 2021

Ms. Vercie Pruitt-Jenkins North Central Texas Council of Governments P.O. Box 5888 Arlington, TX 76005-5888

RE: Regional Transportation Council (RTC) Representative Appointments

Dear Ms. Pruitt-Jenkins:

Council Member Ivan Hughes with the Town of Addison termed out of office on May 11, 2021 so we have selected a new Primary Member as the RTC Representative. At the August 16th City Council Meeting, the City of Richardson Council approved Resolution No. 21-16, appointing Janet DePuy (Richardson) as the RTC Primary Representative and Guillermo Quintanilla, Jr. (Addison) as the Alternate Representative for the Regional Transportation Council (RTC) shared membership of Richardson and Addison.

We are appreciative of Council Member Hughes' service these past years as our Primary Representative on RTC and remain confident this sharing arrangement with our new representatives will continue to serve the interests of both cities.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or require any additional information.

Sincerely

Paul Voelker

Mayor

Enclosure: Resolution No. 21-16

cc: Michael Morris, Director of Transportation, NCTCOG
Honorable Joe Chow, Mayor, Town of Addison
Wesley Pierson, City Manager, Town of Addison
Dan Johnson, City Manager, City of Richardson
Don Magner, Deputy City Manager, City of Richardson
Mark Nelson, Transportation Director, City of Richardson
Shawn Poe, Director of Engineering, City of Richardson

City Council

Mayor Paul Voelker

Mayor Pro Tem Place 3 Janet DePuy

Place 1
Bob Dubey
Place 2
Jennifer Justice
Place 4
Joe Corcoran
Place 5
Ken Hutchenrider
Place 6

City Manager Dan Johnson

Arefin Shamsul

P.O. Box 830309 Richardson, TX 75083-0309 972-744-4100 Tel. 972-744-5803 Fax www.cor.net